
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

American Tigers Inc.   

12352 Brookhurst St.  

Garden Grove, CA  92840 

(714) 636 - 4470 

dkwak11@gmail.com 

20th July 2017 

David Kwak 

CEO  

California Varsity Taekwondo Athletic League 

CA State Non-Profit: C3917124 

Dear Garden Grove Council, 

We are the CVTAL, a high-school varsity sport Non-Profit corporation. We are 

sending this letter in regards to the usage of the gymnasium at the GG park. We 

have been in contact with Councilwoman Diedre Thu Ha Nguyen to reserve a time 

and space. We are requesting that the Garden Grove City Council consider the 

waiver of the fees for use of the facility.  Our annual donations collected are just $20 

per athlete, so it is quite difficult for us to come up with enough funds to rent out 

gym floors. We are hoping to have this request approved and gain the fee waiver for 

the 20th of August 2017. 

Sincerely, 

David Kwak 


